
 

   Contact Us 

Call for information about 

our services and volunteer 

opportunities.  

Smith Medical Clinic;      

99 Baskervill Drive      

Pawleys Island, SC 29585  

1101 Highmarket Street 

Georgetown, SC 29440            

       (843) 237- 2672 

Dr. Cathcart Smith 
 

Smith Medical Clinic was established in 1985 by Dr. Cathcart Smith 

and his wife Nancy in an 8-foot wide trailer with office and medical 

equipment from Dr. Smith’s former medical office. Initially, Dr. Smith 

recruited five retired doctors and a dozen nurses to volunteer at the 

Clinic. This volunteer model has become a Smith Clinic tradition. To-

day, over 200 volunteers, aided by a small, part-time staff and finan-

cial support from our community, provide complete medical care for 

over 2,000 low-income, uninsured, Georgetown County residents a 

year for less than $250 per patient per year. 

“ For years, I had suggested to many retirees who had 

come under my care that they should  

consider retiring to something rather than from some-

thing.” 

 

Smith Medical Clinic, Inc. 

99 Baskervill Drive 

Pawleys Island, SC 29585 

 



Time is flying by!  Summertime is usually a little bit quieter than 

other seasons at Smith Clinic since so many of our patients 

are working full-time at seasonal jobs and many of our volun-

teers are vacationing and/or entertaining out-of-town guests.  

However, this summer we’ve been busier than ever with record 

numbers of new patients and new volunteers.  It’s very exciting 

but we’ve hardly had time to celebrate the success of spring 

fundraising events:  the Annual Gala and Palmetto Giving Day!  

The Gala was a sold-out evening at Franks’ Outback with per-

fect weather, wonderful food, beautiful music, and lots of 

laughter, friendship and fun.  Thanks to the generous support 

of Woofie and Salters McClary and their suppliers, the gala 

raised nearly $225,000! We simply could not have achieved 

these results without our community business partners that 

provided sponsorships and auction items, and the attendees 

who bought tickets, bid on auction items and purchased tons of 

raffle tickets. Thank you again to everyone for your participa-

tion and contributions. 

We barely had time to catch our breath after the Gala’s suc-

cess and Palmetto Giving Day was upon us.  We worked with 

various supporters to generate $30,000 in matching funds this 

year including a $10,000 match from our board of directors.  

Once again, our community stepped up to support health care 

for our neighbors without health insurance and helped us raise 

over $50,000. Thank you for helping us make a difference for 

the patients we serve! 

The success of these fundraisers allows our volunteers to con-

tinue to provide compassionate, quality healthcare services 

that truly make a difference in our community.   

 

SANDY TOES, BEACH AND SUN...HAPPY SUMMER! July 2019 

 

Ensuring that folks without health insurance and 

without a way to pay for care receive preventative 

care, screenings for early detection of disease and 

treatment for chronic and acute illnesses increases 

productivity in our community, eases congestion in 

area Emergency Departments and lowers total 

health care costs. And we do all this for less than 

$250 per patient per year, turning every $1 into 

more than $10 in medical services. 

Once again, thank you to our supporters and 

volunteers for your incredible generosity and ef-

forts on behalf of Smith Medical Clinic patients.     

Anne Faul, Executive Director 

Please support our sponsors and donors. 

 

“ To plant a garden is to believe in tomorrow” -Audrey Hepburn 



 

THE DYNAMIC DU0     

By Diane Hunt 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I just met one of Smith Medical Clinic’s Dynamic Duos – Dr. Thomas and Betsy Buter – volunteers who 

treat SMC patients with orthopedic concerns.  Dr. Buter is a recently retired orthopedic surgeon whose 35-

year plus practice was in Charlotte, NC.  His wife, Betsy, is a retired ICU and recovery room nurse. To-

gether, they treat orthopedic patients one or two days a month at the Georgetown clinic location. They live 

in Charlotte half the time and either Georgetown or visiting grandchildren the other half.   

 

Why would retired medical professionals choose to volunteer their time to the clinic?  Isn’t  retirement the 

time to sit back and relax?  Dr. Buter explains, “When you retire from an intense medical practice there’s a 

void; you come to miss the challenge of troubleshooting in a fast-paced environment. Working at the clinic 

gives us the opportunity to keep our toes in the water, so to speak.  From a spiritual angle, we feel lucky to 

have the opportunity to love on our patients and show them they are valued and cared for.  When we work 

at the clinic we feel the hands of God on everyone there.” 

 

Dr. and Mrs. Buter have some observations they feel are worth sharing with anyone thinking about joining 

the volunteers at the clinic.  For them, volunteering at SMC feels quite different than  working in private 

practice. The patients are so appreciative for the care they receive. The volunteer determines the length of 

time they want to spend with each patient.  For example, the Buter’s volunteer 4 hours at a time and see 8

-12 patients in an unhurried personal session, allowing plenty of time to get to know each patient and pre-

scribe therapy specific to their lifestyle and needs.  When more than basic care is needed, the Buter’s get 

additional assistance (i.e. x-rays, an MRI, surgery) through the Smith Clinic network.  When physical 

movement is the best  option, Betsy shows the patients exercises they can do on their own and/or some-

times patients are referred to the Georgetown YMCA who partners with SMC to provide memberships to   

patients.  Sometimes patients are referred to physical therapy through the Tidelands Community Care 

Network, an important resource partner to the clinic.  Given the number of patients in need, however, 

Betsy says that the clinic would really benefit from having some Physical Therapist volunteers onsite to 

treat patients, too!  

 

For anyone thinking of becoming a volunteer provider, Dr. Buter said, “Practicing at the clinic is not intimi-

dating at all.  All that is required is a regular medical or volunteer license.  The staff at the clinic makes it 

so easy to serve.  We average one or two half days a month and have been so richly blessed. The few 

negatives (time, convenience…) are minimal when compared to the positives we receive.” This dynamic 

duo, married for 49 years, always knew they were destined for service in the medical profession and feel 

blessed to have found a partnership with the Smith Clinic where they can continue to use the gifts God 

has blessed them with. They would be happy to talk with anyone thinking of becoming a volunteer and can 

be reached through the clinic.    

 



          Annual Patient Partners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In Memory of: 

Abraham Nelson 

Alfred Adams 

Alma Goehres 

Annette Sweeney 

Bill Perry 

Calvin and Mary Jane Hughes 

Cathcart and Nancy Smith 

Christy and Josie 

Doug Reid 

Putt Pryor 

Eleanor Laprade  

George Vickery 

Gerry Kenyon 

Jesse and Pearl Lee,   

Mildred Dyches 

Joe Thompson 

John Erman 

John Robinson 

Marion Rogers Coxe 

Jessie Coggeshall Rogers 

Mary Rogers Field 

Bachman Smith, III 

Melvin Green Nauss 

Nancy Braman 

Paul Noble 

Rosellen Wimsatt 

Tinker Rybolt 

Tom Charlson 

Tootie Baroody 

Mary Jane Hughes 

Neil Steven Gallagher 

Harvey and Kathy Brown 

Bill Huffman 

Carter Huffman 

Laura Huffman 

Vicki and Rick Flathers 

Thomas and Betty Davis 

Anthony Gallagher 

Harriet Enzor 

Suzanne Edkins 

Jeff and Michele Herwig 

Carl and Lois Fisher 

Jamie Ortiz 

Glen and Joann Hall 

Mike Bivona 

Ruth Leal 

Kathy and Hal Crosswell 

Lib Hinson 

John Cross 

Scott and Sherry Reed 

Eric Braman 

Tate and Marcia Bowers 

Gus and Renelle Brame 

Georganne Byrd 

Mike and Elizabeth Cala-

brese 

Caroline Seitz 

Mary Anne Charlson 

Robert and Kathy Cox 

Nelson and Mary Crichton 

Charles and Eileen De-

lorme 

Jerry and Kim Oakley 

Keith Oehschlager 

Don and Karen Olson 

Robert Ottinger 

Herman and Sally Over-

cash 

John and Joan Owen 

Marion and Janet Parsons 

Jack Patrick 

Cynthia Phillips 

Elisabeth Philo 

Clarence and Doris Pioth 

John and Rosemary Ple-

sha 

Verne Ray 

Peter and Nancy Reinhart 

Dan and Sharon Roach 

Peter  Roy 

Robert and Susan Ruark 

Nicholas and Judith 

Rummo 

John and Geales Sands 

Shirley Ray 

Reinhardt and Waltraud 

Schindler 

Donna & Jim Schmidt 

Judy Schwartzmann 

Hanna Seabrook 

Dale and Angie Short 

Mary Siegrist 

Alex and Pat Spivey 

Becky Sparrow 

Gary and Laura Sprance 

John and Patricia Stei-

gerwald 

Randy and Nancy Stewart 

Sydney Taylor 

Michael Thomas 

Michael and Celia Travis 

Elizabeth Ward 

Bruce and Holly Watts 

Susan Webb 

Dina Wells 

Jim and Rita Whalen 

Bill and Peggy Wilson 

Bob and Phyllis Wriggles-

worth 

John and Suzette Wright 

Owen and Dawn Wright 

Olin and Linda Warren 

Richard and Kathy Scott 

William and  Christina Sel-

len 

Clarence and Doris  Pioth 
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Bruce and Kathy Allan 

Paul and Jackie Amthauer 

Bill and Sue Appel 

Alex and Margaret Barron 

John and Barbara Bartha 

Suzi Bateman 

Darrel and Joan Dore 

John Bestic 

Douglas and Margret Bloom 

Nancy Bracken 

Rick and Bonnie Danser 

Victor Diaz-Gonzales 

Tucker and Kimmie Dieter 

Jeff Eggart and Jeanne Fourrier 

Mark Doran 

Anne Duncan 

Scott and Lyn Edwards 

Evelyn Bowler 

Doug and Yvonne Eggiman 

Scott and Shelia Ellison 

Joseph and Sandra Fee 

Philip and Meg Filiatrault 

Walker Family 

Roger and Nancy Goedtel 

Vicki Grant 

John Family 

Gus and Renelle Brame 

Walker and Winnie George 

Thomas and Susan Bruns 

Emerson and Jane Gower 

Kenneth and Joy Griffith 

Tommy and Loretta Burbage 

Sandy and Debbie Burns 

Tom and Betsy Buter 

Joseph Camp 

Jane Hudson-Young 

Emilie Carey 

Lillian Carney 

Nancy Cave 

Jeffrey and Kathryn Chagnon 

MaryAnne Charlson 

Jim and Mary Clay 

Warner and Carol Cole 

Nancy Corrigall 

Lucille Jones and Julia Cripps 

Dorothy D'Ambrosio 

Leda McIntyre Hall                                                 

Robert Harper 

Suzanne Harris 

Frank And Nancy Hawkins 

Clark and Ginny Hayes 

Jason and Trava Hendrix 

Rene and Joan Latiolas 

Andrea Marchal 

Mark and Patricia Eppley 

Charles Herala 

Marianne Hight 

Oma Hodges 

Dick and Carol McCann 

Bill and Ann Marie Hoyle 

Virginia Hunt 

Glen and Libby Insley 

George Henry and Betty Jobe 

Rudy and Kirby Johnstone 

Gail Huffman-Joley 

Sharon McCullough 

Thomas and Mary Sue Molnar 

Jim and Cissy Knapp 

Carolyn Montagne 

Cissy Murdaugh 

Sam and Kay Koonce 

William and Deborah O’Brien 

Marco and Katrina Lardi 

C. Steve Lee 

Fred Leuthauser and Kathleen 

Hughes 

Bob and Cindy LoCasale 

Carol Rahter 

Paul and Sharon Malone 

Jan Mashman 

Luke and Gayle McCain 

Angus and Susan McClure 

John and Jane McDonald 

Don and Georgia McDowell 

Mike and Jane McLain 

Steve and Dotti Meixel 

E Stone Miller 

David Lee and Anna Milling 

John and Diana Milner 

Richard and Sandra Moore 

Jim and Peggy Morgan 

Lake and Margaret Morrison 

Clint and Val Myers 

Fred and Cheryl Newby 

Joan Noble 



 

INSPIRING SUMMER STUDENTS 

 

A rising junior at UNC-Chapel Hill, Madeline Rieker has volunteered at the clinic 
since her senior year at Waccamaw High School.  Madeline is focused on com-

pleting her undergraduate work at UNC and, upon graduation, will apply to medi-
cal schools to become a medical doctor. To gain more exposure to clinical medi-
cine, Madeline took the initiative to become a Certified Nursing Assistant.  When 
she is not triaging  patients, she will be shadowing the providers, assisting with 

charting  patient encounters in real-time using our electronic health record system, 
eClinicalWorks. 

 

 

Jackie Gasque has worked in the Emergency Department for 21 years, starting as a 
technician and then moving up to department secretary.  Her ambition is to  become 
a Registered Nurse and she is enrolled at Horry Georgetown Tech to begin that pro-
cess this Fall.  She is  volunteering at the clinic this summer to assist with patient tri-

age and to gain additional experience in a clinical setting.  “I love this place,” she 
says, “I am learning so much and everyone is so helpful.” 

   

                          
                                                           Welcome, New Volunteers! 
 

Reception: Michele Herwig, Mary Ireland 
Scheduling & Interpreter: Bob Byers 

Certified Nurses Assistants: Madeline Rieker, Jackie Gasque 
Mental Health Counselor: Skylar Hepler 

Providers: Ernest Gelb, MD, Mary Baker, MD 
 

We are in immediate need of: 

Optometrists, nurses, appointment schedulers, receptionists in Georgetown. 

 

 

Every summer, we are thrilled to welcome a variety of students to the clinic who are 
interested in serving the community while they learn more about their particular area 
of interest. This summer is no exception as we have students who aspire to  medical 

school, nursing school, and medical administration helping throughout the clinic. 
LaQuanda Palmer is a medical administration intern with Smith Medical Clinic this 
summer. Her ambition is to obtain a challenging position that will help a busy medi-
cal practice run smoothly and efficiently.  At SMC, LaQuanda is helping with every-
thing from scheduling patient appointments to answering the phones to managing 
the reception area and making patient referrals.  She comes to Smith Clinic with 

wonderful experience in home health, a certificate in Medical Office Clerical Assis-
tant and an Associates Degree in Applied Science from  Williamsburg Technical 

College in Kingstree.  “I love the atmosphere at Smith Clinic, the staff, and everyone here,” says 
LaQuanda. “I have already learned a lot. I will be able to progress to a higher level from this experience 

at SMC 

 



THANK YOU, 2019 GALA SPONSORS ! 
CORNERSTONE SPONSOR 

Tideland s Health 

PRESENTING SPONSOR 

Nelson, Mullins, Riley, & Scarborough 

Katy Close and Christopher Buckley 

Jan Jones 

Dickie Smith and Sam Raley 

DIAMOND SPONSOR 

Tidelands Rehabilitation Hospital 

Franks’ and Franks’ Outback 

PLATINUM SPONSOR 

Tamsburg Family Foundation 

Coastal Structures 

Robins and Morton 

The Lakes at Litchfield 

Hayden and Don Quattlebaum 

PREMIER SPONSOR 

Coastal Cadillac 

CRYSTAL SPONSOR 

Get Carried Away Catering 

Palmetto Heritage Bank 

SILVER SPONSOR 

Navigant 

Harold and Claudia Stowe 

Ponder & Co. 

Gene and Cheryl Mannella 

Island Women’s Care 

Caroline Milan, MD, Christine Gerber, MD 

Holy Cross Faith 

Memorial Episcopal Church Vestry 

   
 

 

SILVER SPONSOR (con’t) 

Robert Bibb, MD 

Elliott and Phelan, Inc. 

Coastal Wire Company 

Theo and Janet Krapels 

Lee and Connie Shelton 

GOLD SPONSOR 

R.H. Moore Company, Inc. 

Eric Armstrong 

Michael and Jeanne Quinn 

Ogletree, Deakins, Nash, Smoak, & Stewart, P.C. 

Gallagher 

Teresa A. Nolan, MD 

Ed McNulty 

BRONZE SPONSOR 

Bill and Peggy Wilson 

Robert P. Unger, Financial Advisor, 

Edward Jones 

South Atlantic Bank 

Pawleys Investment Advisors, LLC 

Kevin and Mary Prince 

The Original Hammock Shop 

SGA Architecture 

Home Care Assistance 

TAZ Boutique 

CHD Interiors 

Coastal Hearing Center 

Harmon & Felts 

Chapman Construction 

Michael and Sheri Calandra 

Hopkins Law Firm, LLC 

Homewatch Caregivers 

Pawleys Island  Compounding Pharmacy 



Charter Patient Partners 

Thank you for you continuous support 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faith-Based Patient Partners 

Belin Joy Class 

Belin Methodist Church 

Georgetown Presbyterian Church 

Holy Cross Faith Memorial Episcopal  Church 

Episcopal Womens Club 

Low Country Community Church 

Pawleys Island Community Church 

Pawleys Island Presbyterian Church 

Precious Blood Of Christ Catholic  Womens 

Club 

Precious Blood Of Christ Parish 

St. Paul's Waccamaw United Methodist Church 

  Business Patient Partners 

Creative Landscapes, Inc. 

Dragon Boat At The Beach 

Inlet Anesthesia Consultants 

Rendina Development Company Of  America 

Starwood Landscape, LLC 

China Grove Plantation 

South State Bank 

Waccamaw Neck Lions Club 

Rotary of Pawleys Island 

Georgetown High School Honor Society 

 

     

Michael and Mary Sontheimer 

Darrell and Patricia Steagall 

Harold and Claudia Stowe 

David and Carol Streeter 

Tom and Susie Swatzel 

Jody and Anne Tamsberg 

Richard & Amy Webb 

Benton and Elisabeth Williamson 

Dick and JoAnn Haney 

Jan Jones 

Rick and Becca Kaylor 

Theo and Janet Krapels 

Keith Bird and Nancy Laprade 

Barry and Jill Lieberman 

Delvin and Ellie Litman 

Wilson and Patricia Lowery 

Morgan Lowry, MD 

Carol Mabe 

James and Sherbourne McGrath 

Donald and Callie McLaurin 

Elise Moore 

Henry and Charlotte Moore 

Teresa Nolan 

Denise Patrick 

Don and Hayden Quattlebaum 

Dickie Smith and Sam Raley 

Bob and Jean Reinke  

Dick and Carolyn Riley 

Tom and Isabelle Rowland 

Rick and Laurie Russell 

Esther Sharp 

Dr. Grady Adkins 

Chris Arnold 

Bruce & Betsy Bailey 

Michael and Jeannie Quinn 

Larry and Joan Bertolucci 

Eric Braman 

Harvey and Kathy Brown 

Keith and Dreema Brunnemer 

Stephen and Janeen Casella 

Perry and Lisa Collins 

Michael and Janice Coward 

Allen and Janet Duncan 

John and Anne Faul 

Mike and Carol Finley 

George and Ruth Baxter Founda-

tion 

Lucille and Edward Giles Founda-

tion 

William Gilfillin Foundation 

Vandy Foundation 

Waccamaw Community Founda-

tion 

Cohen Family Foundation Trust 

Steven and Ann Gailar 

Pat and Patsy Givens 

David (Gus) and Alice Gustafson 

Leda McIntyre Hall 

Deb Harris 

John Hatchell 

Wayne and Barbara Hinman 

Neal and Paula Holmes 

Thomas & Lily Hudson 

The Jackson Family 

Bruce and Gail Jacobs 

Robert Johnson 


